



Hi my berries I’m back!

I’m sorry I haven’t been online for a 
while now, I kinda dropped and 
smashed my iPad so I had to get a new 
one and it’s updated so I had logged 
out and it would alsways log me back 
out and it’s been exam times lately so I 
haven’t had time. But I’ll probably start 
posting weekly! 


